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28 APR 1977

MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Intelligence
FROM: Director of Central Intelligence
SUBJECT: Proposed Briefing for Mrs. Carter

During my briefing for the First Lady on Tuesday, she
indicated she is planning a trip to Central and South America.
Please stay in touch with her staff so that we can provide her
adeqdate support. I would expect that most of this can be done
on an unclassified basis with perhaps a briefing or two on a

classified basis.

STANSFIELD TURNER
Admiral, U.S. Navy
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